Dear Jana,

I think I have wrote to you before about Confucius Institute Scholarship program. Since we
just signed the contract and became friendship university, our university really treasure the
chance to work with your university. Before we do not have students from Czech, so

we really want to enroll more students from Czech. Therefore, for this Confucius Scholarship
we would like to ask if your university has some students interested in studying Chinese
language, Teaching Chinese to Speakers of Other language (bachelor degree) or Teaching
Chinese to Speakers of Other language ( master degree). Then we would really like to help
those students to get this scholarship.

If there are students who are interested, then please let them register on Confucius Institute
Scholarship website www.cis.chinese.cn and upload the documents there. If there have more
questions, please let them contact us directly. Thanks so much for your help.

P.S. Please see the attached document for scholarship application.
All the best,

Liu Lumeng
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